
Unions around the globe are taking action today  
7 October to demand good, safe jobs at Rio Tinto.

Rio Tinto is increasingly using precarious work around 
the world. Precarious work includes temporary, casual 
and contracted-out work that is often low-wage, 
low-benefit and unsafe. This is a threat to Rio Tinto 
workers, our unions, and our communities.

Also this year there have been worker fatalities at Rio 
Tinto in Canada, Chile, Guinea, Indonesia, Madagascar 
and South Africa.

Workers and unions around the world at Rio Tinto demand the company:

•	 Stop replacing permanent workers with precarious workers

•	 Provide safe jobs with good wages and benefits

•	 Force its suppliers and subcontractors to respect workers’ rights, 
including health and safety rights

•	 Respect the right of workers and unions to meaningful participation  
in health and safety matters

For more info on this campaign, go to  
www.facebook.com/groups/riotintocampaign

Global day of action at Rio Tinto


